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Chatham County Police Respond to a House Fire on Old River Road 

Chatham County, GA (July 8, 2018) – Chatham County Police (CCPD) officers were dispatched 
to Old River Road at 6:58 am this morning for a report of a house fire. When officers arrived on 
scene the house was fully engulfed in fire. Chatham Emergency Services also responded to the 
scene and extinguished the fire out. 

Chatham County Police Officers have arrested two suspects that maybe involved with the 
incident. The case remains under investigation by CCPD detectives. 
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